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Interested Party ref no 20038287 Christine Phillips

 

Good morning Secretary of State for Transport,

,I would be grateful if you would explain to me your reasoning behind your decision to defer a final
decision on this application, having been minded to refuse it as recommended by the Planning
Inspectorate.

 

It is my understanding that ,throughout the whole 6 months examination, the Planning Inspectorate
repeatedly requested more detailed information from the company on the very issues you seem to
be wanting now.

 

I am therefore interested in learning your rationale for not refusing  now and giving this company
more time to produce further information.

 

In my view this seems to be more than bending over backwards to assist this company who have an
ill thought out plan, based on speculative building plans purely for profit, above any real concerns to
get freight off the roads.

 

I look forward to hearing from you on this matter

 Thank You

 

 Christine Phillips        -Interested  Party ref no 2003287
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